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Brad Haertling

From: Christopher Summerlin <chris.summerlin@chathamcountync.gov>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2024 7:32 AM
To: Brad Haertling
Cc: Blake Mills
Subject: RE: Need assistance with Water Main Report

Once you get the authorization to construct, you will be asked to contact our utility inspector for a pre-
construction meeting, but you don’t need an approval letter from the county. 
You have a 1 year warranty on the work and will be asked somewhere in the year timeframe to address the issues if 
there are any.  This is after the initial punch list is completed by the contractor. 
Does that answer your question? 
Thank you, 
Chris Summerlin 
 
 

Chris Summerlin 
Assistant Utilities Director  
Chatham County Utilities & Water Division  
 
PO Box 910 
Pittsboro, NC 27312  
Phone: (919) 542-8290 
Fax: (919) 542-8282 

                                                                Chris.summerlin@chathamcountync.gov             
 
 
 

From: Brad Haertling <bHaertling@american-ea.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 5:36 PM 
To: Christopher Summerlin <chris.summerlin@chathamcountync.gov> 
Cc: Blake Mills <blake.mills@chathamcountync.gov> 
Subject: RE: Need assistance with Water Main Report 
 
Chris- 
 
I have one last question on this project, does the county provide an approval letter or is the approval the signature 
of the permits for state submittal? 
 
I wanted to say thank you again for all your assistance on this project!! 
 
Thanks again, 
Brad Haertling 
Civil Department Manager 

 
American Engineering 
4020 Westchase Blvd. Ste. 450 


